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Welcome, Clyde Lewis 
New Interim Director of Substance Use Disorder Services 

 

Employee Work Location 
2000 Embarcadero Cove Suite 400 
Oakland, CA 94606 

Desk Phone Number (TBD) 

New Employee’s Email Address 
 Clyde.Lewis@acgov.org 
 
 

James Wagner will oversee SUD System of Care until Dr. Lewis start 
date, so please continue to contact Mr. Wagner until that time. 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please join me in welcoming the newest member of 
the Alameda County Behavioral Health Executive 
Leadership Team, Dr. Clyde H. Lewis, Jr.   
  
Dr. Lewis accepted our offer to serve as the Interim 
Director of Substance Use Disorder Services and will 
officially begin his role on October 4, 2021.  
   
Dr. Lewis joins our team after working nearly 20 years 
in increasingly responsible roles in Governmental, 
Education, and Non-Profit sectors domestically and 
internationally. In his most recent position, Dr. Lewis 
managed specialty mental health services and 
substance use services throughout our school-based 
services as the EPSDT Coordinator for Alameda County 
Behavioral Health, Child and Young Adult System of 
Care. Dr. Lewis also has prior experience in substance 
use in his prior life working in the non-profit 
community.  His experience is enhanced by his 
Bachelor’s degree in Ethnic Studies, Master’s Degree in 
Educational Administration, and Doctorate in 
Educational Leadership.   Dr. Lewis is an Oakland native 
and is conversant in Japanese.    
  
Dr. Lewis looks forward to working closely with our 
team and community of substance use providers and 
will be located on the 4th Floor of 2000 Embarcadero.  
  
Thanks for joining me in welcoming Dr. Lewis to the 
team.  


